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Hello Kelly,

I have lived in central Washington all my life and going out to Vantage to visit and enjoy the summertime activities
has been a lasting memory in my life. I have enjoyed coming across the bridge and seeing the fountain running. It
always got my heart racing for the fun time that was going to follow.

I think that removing the amenities that are already in place will only hurt the town of Vantage and lower the
amount of visitors every year.

I hope you take this into consideration before making any drastic changes.

Dalin McDonnell
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